
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Many thanks from all at 

We also ask that our patients aim to be as 

organised as possible when arranging 

prescriptions. PLEASE ORDER PRIOR  

TO MONDAY 12TH JUNE. 

Week commencing MONDAY 12TH JUNE, Kennoway 

Medical Group will be moving to a new clinical     

operating system. All staff will be learning to use 

the new system over the weeks following and we 

ask that our patients be as patient and                    

understanding with us as possible when doing so.  

We will be operating on an urgent 

appointment basis, and ask our 

patients to contact us at a later date 

if they feel it appropriate to do so. 

We also urge  patients with  more 

minor ailments to attend the local 

pharmacy for advice.   

Kennoway Medical Group 


